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WELCPME T? ALL SAINTS-BY-THE-SEA
EPISCPPAL CHURCH!
August 16, 2015

It is wonderful to worship with one another in song, prayer, praise and in sharing a
holy meal of bread and wine. After the service, you are invited to gather on the patio
for fellowship and refreshments. If you are worshiping here for the first time please fill
out a newcomer card found in the pew and take it to the Welcome Center (with the
pink tablecloth) on the patio after Sunday worship or hand it to an usher. We hope we
will have more opportunities to grow together. Wherever you are on your faith journey,
All Saints is honored to partner with you in ministry. Ask an usher or greeter for help if
you need directions to any building on campus.

FINDING YPUR WAY THRPUGH THE SERVICE

The worship bulletin will be your basic guide through this service’s liturgy. Hymns: the
hymn numbers are listed on the Hymn Board at the front of the church as well as in
the bulletin. The Hymnal is the blue book in the pew rack in front of you. The Lessons:
You may enjoy simply listening to the readings as Christians did for centuries, or you
may follow along with the scripture readings in the bulletin. The Book of Common
Prayer: This smaller red book in the pew rack is the principal book of liturgy for
Episcopalians. Prayer: You will find that some people stand in prayer while others
kneel. Please do what makes you feel comfortable. Holy Communion: All are lovingly
invited to the Lord’s table.
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CARISTIAN FPRMATI?N

Centering Prayer & Healing
Presence Every Sunday Fall
through Spring, alternating, at
9:15AM in office conference room.
Contact Pat McClure for more infor-
mation, 969-1426.

Education for Ministry (EFM) Theological
education at a distance. Local seminar group
meets weekly Sept to June. Contact Robert
Brown for more information, 895-3620

Christ Centered Prayer Every Thursday at
11:30AM in Parish House youth room. Con-
tact Jane Murray for more information.
jane@murrays.com

Bible & Babble Every Monday at
9AM in office conference room. Con-
tact The Rev. Vicki for more infor-

mation. vicki @asbts.org Men’s Bible Study Every Wednesday at

8:15AM in Parish House youth room.
Contact Ken Jewesson for more information.
kfjewesson @ cox.net

Sunday School Sept-May Meets
during the 10AM service in Parish
House. Children pre-K to 8th grades.

Do We Have Your Current E-Mail Address?

Help us keep you informed on the many events happening at All Saints by
making sure we have your email address. You can email or call us at:
info @asbts.org or 805.969.4771

83 Eucalyptus Lane, Santa Barbara, CA 93108 * 805.969.4771
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NEWS AND INFERMATI®N FOR THEL PARISH @F ALL SAINTS-BY-THE-SLA

Weekly Services
Tuesday 8AM
Eventide Service & Supper
Wednesday, 6PM
Sunday 8AM & 10AM
Sunday School, 10AM
Nursery, located in the Parish School
Bumble Bee Room, is open during
the 10AM service for children 3 yrs
& younger

All Saints Parish School
A leader in Early Childhood
Education for 50 Years
Serving children ages
2 years to 5 years old

NAEYC/CAEYC Member
National Association of Episcopal
Schools
Diocese of L.A. Accredited

Contact Padric Davis,
School Director for information or a
school tour.

969-4946 school@asbts.org

Baptism
The next opportunity for Baptism is ‘
All Saints Sunday, November 1, 2015.
Please call the office for more info.

SANCTUARY TQURS

The next opportunity for a behind
the scenes Sanctuary Tour after ‘
the 8 a.m. & 10 a.m. services will
be today. If you are interested in
taking a tour and learning more
about our beloved church, just
meet at the Bell Tower at either
9:15a.m.or 11:15a.m.

* admin@asbts.org * www.allsaintsbythesea.org




WeRSHIP LEADIRS

The Baptized members of the body of Christ
Preaching & Presiding
The Rev. Victoria Kirk Mouradian

Crucifer 8:00 Toni McDonald
10:00 Tom Mack
Director of Music Steve O’Connor
Cantor 8:00 Robert Brown
10:00  Ben Offinger
Lectors 8:00  Charlotte Tyler, Caryn Reeder
10:00 Diane Andonian,
Leslie Ridley-Tree
Intercessor Tom Mack

Lay Ministers  8:00 Robert Brown, Sandy McCartney,

Barbara Rose, Toni McDonald

10:00 Tom Mack, Joe Rawls,
Bill Mcfadyen, Ben Short
Ushers 8:00 Steb Chandor, Lore Dobler,
Charlotte Tyler, Harrison Stroud
10:00 George Ittner, John Stewart,
Barb Toumayan, Frank DiTirro
Greeters 8:00 Jim & Pat Dow
10:00 Frank & Chuck DiTirro
Welcome 8:00 Steb Chandor
10:00 Heather Childress

Refreshment Table Outreach Committee
Flower Power Anne Hopkinson, Lindsey Park
Information Table 8:00 Russ & Charlotte Tyler
10:00 Mary Esperti
Next Week’s Lections 1 Kings 8:22-30, 41-43
Psalm 84, Ephesians 6:10-20
John 6:56-69

FLPWIR DELIVERY
VQLUNTEERS NEEDED TPDAY

After the 10 a.m. service our beautiful floral arrangements
are made into bouquets to be delivered by willing volun-
teers to sick or senior members of the parish, or those
celebrating special occasions. If your route home this
morning takes you near San Ysidro, Casa Dorinda, State,
or Constance Lane, please stop by the Flower Room.

HELP REPLENISH QUR KITCHENS!

The Wish List includes: Serving spoons, large forks, salad
prong, egg slicer, small sharp knives, serving bowls (all siz-
es) very big to small, spatulas, plastic freezer bags, plastic
freezer containers, measuring cups, serving trays for cook-
ies, salt and pepper shakers, graters. peelers, can opener,
and colanders. Contact Anne in the office for more infor-
mation, anne @asbts.org

PARISH CALENDAR

Sunday, August 16—Sanctuary Tours 9:15 & 11:15
8 a.m.  Holy Eucharist
10 a.m. Holy Eucharist
Monday, August 17

9a.m. Bible & Babble
Tuesday, August 18—YVictoria Hotel Night

8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10:30 a.m. Community Kitchen
Wednesday, August 19

8:15 a.m. Men’s Bible Study

6 p.m. Eventide service followed by dinner

Thursday, August 20—Victoria Hotel Night
11:30 Christ Centered Prayer
Sunday, August 23
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10 a.m. Holy Eucharist

FALL DATES AT ALL SAINTS

All Saints clergy, staff, and leadership have been busy
the past month planning a number of wonderful events
that will begin in the Fall. Stay tuned for more infor-
mation on the upcoming Episcopal 101 classes and Adult
Formation, Newcomers Reception, Blessing of the Ani-
mals, All Saint’s Sunday, Advent Family Workshop, and
St. Nicholas Day. This exciting season will begin with
Homecoming Sunday on September 13th. We will
rejoice in “coming home” after a summer of rest, relaxa-
tion, and adventure, and prepare ourselves and our fami-
lies for the rhythm of life that accompanies a new school
year, the back-to-work routine, and the flow of our liturgi-
cal calendar. On Homecoming Sunday our entire Parish
family will worship together and we will commission the
Preschool and Sunday School teachers, and say a pray-
er for all of our students beginning the new school year.
Another important event in our life at All Saints will be
Rev. Aimee Eyer-Delevett’s installation as Rector.
This is set for Saturday, October 3rd, at 10 a.m. with the
Rt. Rev. Mary Glasspool presiding. A festive reception
will follow. More details on all of the upcoming events will
follow in the coming weeks.




UPC@MING PILGRIMAGE WITH DI?CESL

Join Lutheran Bishop Guy Erwin, Episcopal tour organizer Canon Jim
Newman , and Rev. Vicki in the Holy Land! There is something incredi-
bly powerful about traveling the paths of Jesus and his disciples that can
be life changing for you, as it has been for so many others. Space is lim-
ited, so it will be necessary for you to send in your reservation form and
deposit as soon as possible. The trip will depart from Los Angeles on Sat-
urday, Dec. 26, 2015, and return on Tuesday, Jan. 5, 2016 - an eleven-
day tour. The cost from Los Angeles is $4,148 ($3,343 + $805 in govern-
ment taxes & airline fuel surcharges). For more information contact Can-
on Jim Newman at 310.391.5522, 888.802.6722 (toll-free) or
stbedesla@yahoo.com.

QUTRCACH GRANTS AWARDED

Organized outreach efforts at All Saints are guided by the Outreach Com-
mittee. The committee engages parishioners in hands-on ministries and
awards grants to deserving organizations throughout the greater Santa
Barbara community and beyond. Funding for Outreach comes from the All
Saints operating budget as well as various fundraising activities, such as
the annual golf tournament. So far this year the following organizations
have been awarded grants:

Casa Esperanza $5000 Family Services Agency $2000
Casa Serena $5000 Foodbank SB County $3000

DFMS $5000 (Ellen Sandin missionary) Mental Wellness Center $3000

Episcopal Relief & Development $2375 Network for Africa $2950
World Dance for Humanity $3000

DATE SET FR EFM PREVIEW AND REGISTRATI?N MECTINGS

Education for Ministry mentor Robert Brown will present a preview and
provide information about the EfM program after the 8 am and 10 am ser-
vices in the Parish House on August 23rd. An overview of the program,
including history, structure of the seminar, and seminar group life will be
presented, along with study materials, texts and registration materials.
Grab some coffee and a snack and join us for a group preview of this
wonderful vehicle of Christian Formation.

CALLING ALL GRLFERS!

Don’t miss St. Vincent’s 14th Annual Golf Classic at La Cumbre on Mon-
day, August 24th, sponsored and Operated by The Daughters of Charity
of St. Vincent de Paul. For more information or to register visit
www.stvincents-sb.org or call (805) 683-6381 ext 110. All proceeds
benefit St. Vincent’s Children and Family

Services. Sttt
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Y St Vincent's’

A Tradition of Caring Since 1858

ALL SAINTS’ RECYCLED READING
TREATS

Our rolling Book Carts offer a variety of
gently used (very good condition, no
markings, and no highlights) fiction,
non-fiction, special interest, and chil-
dren's books for sale for "good will of-
ferings." Think "Library Book Sale." If
a book sparks your interest, donate
whatever you feel is in your price
range. Books will be available on the
second and fourth Sundays of the
month during Coffee Hour after each
service. Proceeds will support our
campus ministries.

NEW BRPK CHOSEN FPR ALL SAINTY’
BP?K GRPUP

Book Group meets next on Monday,
September 14 at 6:00 for potluck and
discussion in the Parish House. We
will read Pillars of the Earth by Ken
Follett, a work of historical fiction re-
garding the building of a gothic cathe-
dral in twelfth century England at the
time when Empress Maud and Ste-
phen were fighting for the crown after
the death of Henry I.

CALLING ALL SINGERS!

All Saints' Choir begins a new season
in September! All are welcome to join
us, as we begin a new year of leading
the Church's song in worship. We re-
hearse Thursday evenings from 7pm -
9 pm in the church. We'll kick of the
season, by singing for the 1st time dur-
ing our homecoming service, Septem-
ber 13 at 10am.

If you'd like to participate in this vital
ministry, simply come to our 1st re-
hearsal, September 10, or call or email
Steve O'Connor (805 969-4771, ext
109 - steve @asbts.org) for more infor-
mation.

Join us this year, won't you?



mailto:steve@asbts.org

QUTREACH MINISTRIES & PTHER NLWS

CLEVELAND ELEMENTARY SCHQQL

Cleveland Elementary School is a year-round school,
and home to approximately 380 students, grades K-6,
most of whom are eligible for free breakfast and lunch. In
2014, Cleveland was chosen as our parish’s focus pro-
ject. Opportunities to serve this important ministry in-
clude: becoming a homework tutor; assisting the school
office with administrative help; assisting the PTA; helping
in the library; gardening on the weekends; joining the
“lunch bunch”, eating lunch with the children periodically;
or serving as an advocate for the school and neighbor-
hood at City Hall. Volunteers are always needed. Con-
tact Susan Evans for more information.

susanfevans @icloud.com

D? SPMETHING DIFFERENT THIS SUMMER FeR
CPMMUNITY SIRVICE H?URS

Young All Saints parishioners (under 18) are invited to
think beyond themselves and help feed the homeless
and needy at the following locations and dates:

Serve lunch at Casa Esperanza homeless center in
Santa Barbara Tuesday, August 25

Distribute free fruit and veggies in Carp
August 26

Serve dinner to Isla Vista homeless
Monday, August 31

You will feel good while doing good!

David Boyd, dboydinc@aol.com, is the contact for
more information.

We are called to be good stewards of God’s blessings - to share
Christ’s love through serving our neighbors and those in need. In
doing this good work, one cannot help but grow in grace as well.
All are invited to serve any outreach ministry offered at All Saints.

FLEDING MINISTRICS

Transition House Every 2nd Sunday of the
month at 5PM; prepare & serve a simple meal
to emergency shelter residents. Volunteers &
food donations needed.

Carpinteria Food Distribution Volunteers
needed to organize and give free fruit and veg-
gies to some of our less-fortunate brothers and
sisters in Carpinteria on August 26th. Please
sign up at the Info Table.

Community Kitchen Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, &
5th Tuesday at 10:30AM; serve a simple lunch
at Casa Esperanza Homeless Shelter.

Victoria Hotel Every Tuesday & Thursday
evenings; drive Victoria Hotel manager to Com-
munity Kitchen to pick up hot meals for resi-
dents.

Contact David Boyd for more information about
the above feeding ministries:
oydinc@aol.com.

OTHER MINISTRIES & GROUPS

Hospitality Refreshment Table Sign up to provide
light refreshments one Sunday during coffee hour. We
especially need help on the first and second Sundays
of the month. Contact Anne Hopkinson for more infor-
mation. anne @asbts.org

Book Club Meets every other month for discussion
and potluck. Contact The Rev. Vicki Mouradian for
more information. vicki@asbts.org

WiseWomen Meets monthly after the 10 a.m. service
for a speaker, program, fieldtrip or other opportunity for
learning and sharing from one another’s experiences.
Contact Judy Mack for more info. jcsmsb @gmail.com



mailto:dboydinc@aol.com

